From: Laurie Hodson

To: Laurie Hodson
Subject: RE: Tate Jones Terr
Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 8:35:06 AM

Good morning,

Please remove this app... this is the non-buildable property. Don’t know if it will ever be
based on what the property owner would have to do.

Mobile Home
817 SW JONES TER LAKE CITY, FL 32025

Dear DALE BURD,
Your permit application, #48645, for a ""Mobile Home™" at address "817 SW JONES TER
LAKE CITY, FL 32025" has been recently updated by the Columbia County Building and
Zoning Department.

The status change on this application is: Plan Review - Reviewed

Review Notes:
No review notes available

Total fees due: $15.00

NOTE: Fee balances are not immediately updated using online Credit Card payments.
If you have paid permit fees using the online application site or by using the office dropbox,
please allow time for your payment to be processed.

You may login here to upload or download documents or to make a payment for this
application.

Thank you,

Dale Burd
386-365-7674
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